
 

 

SBGL/OUT/2024-2025/15 

Date: December 26, 2024  

 

BSE Limited 

Department of Corporate Services,  

Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 

Dalal Street, Mumbai – 400001 

National Stock Exchange of India Limited 

Listing Department  

Exchange Plaza, C-1, Block-G, Bandra-Kurla 

Complex, Bandra (East), Mumbai 400051 

 

Scrip Code Symbol ISIN 

543218 SBGLP INE05ST01028 

 

Sub: Trading Window Closure for Q3 of 2024-2025. 

We wish to inform that as per the ‘Code of Conduct for Prevention of Insider Trading’ framed 
pursuant to the SEBI (Prevention of Insider Trading) Regulations, 2015, (as amended), the 
trading window for dealing in securities of the Company shall remain closed from 1st January, 
2025 and will open 48 hours after the announcement of Un-Audited (Standalone & 
Consolidated) Financial Results of the Company for the 3rd Quarter ended 31st December, 2024.  

 The date of Board Meeting for approval of aforesaid Unaudited-Financial Results shall be 
intimated in due course.  

The Designated Persons have been intimated not to trade in the securities of the Company 
during the above said period of closure of trading window. 

This is for your information and records. 
  
Thanking you.  
 

 

Yours faithfully, 
FOR SURATWWALA BUSINESS GROUP LIMITED  
 
 
                         
_____________________________________ 
Pooja Thorave 
Company Secretary & Compliance Officer 
Membership No. A74339 
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